Rosenberg Corey

From: Mary Rouen <marymrouen@earthlink.net>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:50 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: oppose HB2004-A

| am a small, independent landlord in the city of Eugene OR. | am asking you to please oppose HB2004-A. The no-cause
notice is a valuable tool to landlords to be able to protect all tenants when another tenant is being abusive to other
tenants and they are afraid to call police.

| appreciate your time and again asking you to please OPPOSE HB 2004-A.
Thank you-
Mary Rouen

3709 Pine Canyon Dr
Eugene OR 97405



